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Mark E. Recktenwald 
CHIEF JUSTICE 

December 9,201 1 

HAND DELIVER 

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui 
President, Hawai'i Senate 
State Capitol, Room 409 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 968 13 

Dear President Tsutsui and Members of the Senate: 

James L. Branham 
Matthew P. Chapman 

Alvin T. Sasaki 
STAFF ATTORNEYS 

Recently the Judiciary of the State of Hawai'i experienced an incident involving the 
unauthorized release of personal information from records maintained by the Hawai'i Supreme 
Court. Pursuant to Hawai'i Revised Statutes sections 487J-4 and 48"-4, a written report of the 
incident is enclosed. A copy of the letter that notified individuals affected by the unauthorized 
release of personal information is also enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Staff Attorney 

Enclosures (2)  


